BEFORE THE ARKANSAS POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY COMMISSION

IN THE MATTER OF THE REPEAL OF )
REGULATION NO. 25, LEAD-BASED PAINT ) DOCKET NO. 12-012-R
ACTIVITIES )

RESPONSIVE SUMMARY FOR THE REPEAL OF
REGULATION NO. 25, LEAD-BASED PAINT ACTIVITIES

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 8-4-202(d)(4)(C) and Regulation No. 8.815, a
responsive summary groups public comments into similar categories and explains why the
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission (“Commission’) accepts or rejects the
rationale for each category.

On September 14, 2012, the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”)
filed a Petition to Initiate Rulemaking to Repeal Regulation No. 25, Lead-Based Paint Activities.
Commission member Joseph Bates acted as Hearing Officer and conducted a public hearing on
November 13, 2012. The public comment period was extended to December 20, 2012. ADEQ
received no comments regarding the proposed repeal of Regulation No. 25 during the public
comment period.

Conclusion:
No written or oral comments were submitted regarding the proposed repeal of Regulation
No. 25.
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